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October 24, 2024 
 
Neil Pietrok, PE 
Civil Engineer 
Bradford Consulting Engineers, Inc. 
Via email: neilpietrok@bradfordengineers.com 
 
Re: Imperial River Company Waterline (PR#111-2024)  

City of Maupin (PWS ID#00510)  
Final Approval 

 
Dear Neil: 
 
On September 30, 2024, our office received confirmation that the above project was 
completed according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the September 17, 
2024 conditional approval letter. 
 
Final approval is issued at this time, and the facility is approved for use.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (971) 201-9794. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carrie Gentry, PE 
Regional Engineer 
OHA-Drinking Water Services 
Carrie.L.Gentry@oha.oregon.gov 

 
cc:  Jessie Elias, REHS, North Central Public Health District 
 Chantal Wikstrom, REHS, OHA/DWS 
 Kirk Shields, Public Works Foreman, City of Maupin, kshields@cityofmaupin.org 
 Rob Miles, Imperial River Company, rm@deschutesriver.com 
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